
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Messages from the Headteacher 

Dear Parent/ Carers, 
 
Decisions about Secondary School 
Please see the open evening list of events for our local 
secondary schools. If you are a year 6 parent please attend the 
relevant evening. Please view the attached image below from 
Ken Stimpson Community School with a few more details 
about their evening. 
 

Good Manners 
I am delighted to say that we are all very impressed with the 
manners the children are currently demonstrating. We now 
even have some children opening up doors for grown-ups. 
Well done children. Keep it up. 
 

Homework 
I am attaching the homework policy to this week’s newsletter. 
There is also a letter letting you know when homework 
sessions in and after school are available for your child/ren.  
Homework is extremely important and we expect all children 
to complete their homework. Please support your child by 
either sending them to go to a homework club or working on 
their homework together at home. Thank you for your 
support. 
 
 
 
 

 
School Date 
Arthur Mellows Village College Thursday 4

th
 October 

City of Peterborough Academy Wednesday 3
rd

 October 

Greater Peterborough UTC (Year 10 and 6th Form) 
Wednesday 19th September 
2018 
Thursday 18th October 2018 
Saturday 24th November 
2018 (10-1pm) 
Tuesday 5th February 

Hampton College Tuesday 25
th

 November 

Hampton Gardens Tuesday 2
nd

 October 

Jack Hunt Tuesday 25
th

 September 

Ken Stimpson Community 
School 

Wednesday 3
rd

 October 

Nene Park Academy Wednesday 10
th

 October 

Ormiston Bushfield Academy Thursday 4
th

 October 

Peterborough Regional College Thursday 18th October (6-8pm) 
Saturday 24th November (10-
1pm) 
5th February 2019 (6-8pm) 
2nd April 2019 (6-8pm) 
13th June 2019 (6-8pm) 

Queen Katharine Academy Thursday 27
th

 September 

St John Fisher School Tuesday 2
nd

 October 

Stanground Academy Thursday 27
th

 September 

The Kings School Tuesday 18
th

 September 

Thomas Deacon Academy Wednesday 26
th

 September 

 

 

Keep a look out for our new menu starting on Monday!! 

School census day is the Thursday 4
th

 October, and we 

have decided to change the menu slightly for one day 

only! 

Cheese and tomato pizza or Fish cake with chips and 

spaghetti hoops. 

Ice cream or popcorn from our popcorn machine! 

Friday 5
th

 October will be: 

Sausage or Vegetarian sausage with Yorkshire pudding, 

gravy, mashed potato and broccoli. 

Raspberry Polenta cake. 

 

http://www.discoveryprimaryschool.org/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to remember                             
Parents evening 6

th
 and 8

th
 November                                       

Christmas Disco Thursday 6
th

 December.                                     

Year 4 Christmas performance 13th December.             

Foundation Stage performance – TBC.                                        

Year 2 Christmas Play - TBC 

Clubs
Every term we send out new letters for sports clubs. We 

try to accommodate every child, however with such a 

large number of responses we receive, we opoerate a 

first come first serve basis. 

We do not accpet any reply slips being emailed over to 

the office as we cannot guarentee it has been seen as 

quick as you would like. All reply slips need to be sent 

into the office as a paper copy. 

Can we also remind you that if your child was on a club 

last term, that doesn’t automatically mean they are on  

one this term. We have a lot of children being collected 

late because of this. If you are unsure whether they are 

on a club or not, please call the office. 

Morning drop off                                   
Please can we remind all parents that gates open at 

8:20 and you are to take your children to the relevant 

site entrances.                                                   
The main reception area is only for droping off children 

that have early morning clubs (pyramid club, sensory 

and Boxercise/Gymnastics).                                                   

If you happen to arrive early please may we ask you wait 

along with other parents at the relevant site entances. 

Thank you 

Due to recent building works over the summer we can 

no longer offer toilet facilities for visiting parents and 

children. 

 

Competition to name the Discovery Primary Academy Bank! 
Sometime during the next few weeks, we will be running a 

competition to name the Discovery Primary Academy 
bank which will be up and running in January ready for the 

start of the spring term. 
The name of the bank note will match the name of the bank. 
There will be a prize for the winning name! So start thinking 

about ideas and let those creative juices flow... 
 

The bank naming competition forms have been handed out 

today. If you would like to have your entry considered please 

make sure the form is returned to your class teacher by Friday 

5th October. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


